SAMPLE EMAIL TO MEMBERS OF CONGRESS

Subject: Urgent Request: Support Maintaining the Tax-Exemption for Municipal Bonds
Dear [Representative's Name],

I am writing to urge your support in preserving the federal tax-exemption for municipal bonds, a critical tool that enables state and local governments to fund essential infrastructure projects efficiently and affordably. As Congress considers potential tax reforms, it is vital to recognize the profound benefits that tax-exempt municipal bonds provide to our communities and constituents.

As you’ll see in the attached research document, Protecting Bonds to Build Infrastructure and Create Jobs, tax-exempt municipal bonds are the backbone of community investment. Eliminating the tax exemption would have significant negative impacts, including:
· Increased Borrowing Costs: Without the exemption, state and local governments would face an additional $823.92 billion in borrowing costs over the next decade.[footnoteRef:1][1] [1: [1] Built By Bonds Data Brief: Protecting Bonds to Build Infrastructure and Create Jobs. December 2024.] 

· Higher Taxes or Reduced Services: These increased costs could translate into a $6,554.67 financial burden per American household over the same period.[footnoteRef:2][2] [2: [2] Ibid. ] 

· Delayed or Canceled Projects: Essential infrastructure improvements—such as schools, hospitals, roads, and water systems—would be at risk, impacting public safety and economic growth.

Moreover, tax-exempt bonds are critical to our economic stability:
· They fund over 75% of public infrastructure projects nationwide.[footnoteRef:3][3] [3: [3] Analysis of data contained in Built By Bonds Data Brief: Protecting Bonds to Build Infrastructure and Create Jobs. December 2024.] 

· They support local economies by creating jobs and stimulating business activity.

The benefits of tax-exempt municipal bonds extend beyond infrastructure—they keep borrowing costs low, preserve vital public services, and avoid tax hikes for residents. At a time when our communities are facing increased economic challenges, we cannot afford to lose this essential financing tool.

I respectfully request that you contact your party leadership and encourage them to oppose any efforts to eliminate or reduce the federal tax-exemption for municipal bonds in upcoming legislation. Preserving this tool ensures our ability to invest in and build stronger, more resilient communities.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Please let me know if I can provide additional information or assist further.

Sincerely,
[Your Full Name]
[State Treasurer, State Name]
